Friday, August 21, 2009 - The application for the 2010 Spring White House
internship program is now available at whitehouse.gov/about/internships
<http://www.whitehouse.gov/about/internships/> . Applications are due September
20, 2009.

The application includes two essays, three letters of recommendation and a
resume. Each applicant will be evaluated on three basic qualities: a commitment
to public service, demonstration of leadership in the community and dedication to
the mission of this Administration. The applicant’s communication, writing and
office skills will also be reviewed and considered. An applicant’s GPA is not
figured into the final score, and each application is reviewed on a semi-blind
basis.

For additional questions not answered on the website, e-mail Rachel Haltom at
Rachel Haltom-Irwin@who.eop.gov

Sincerely,

Jeremy Wright <http://www.facebook.com/album.php?profile&id=1300367737>
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